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Rolling Thunder®, Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 

Regular Membership Meeting Minutes 

June 7, 2017 
 

Rolling Thunder® Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 Membership Meeting was called to order by President Murray 

at 1941 hours on June 7, 2017 at the Warrenville VFW. 
 

Board Attendance: 

Attended Name Position 

Yes Jim Murray (Snipe) President 

Yes Dominic Ruggerio (Hard Core) Vice-President 

Yes Tom Woosley (Fester) Treasurer 

No Gary Stengler Assistant Treasurer 

Yes Dan Thomas (Cage) Recording Secretary 

Yes Richard Montgomery (Popeye) Chairman of the Board 

No Bill Atkinson (Fall Out) Board Member 

Yes Bill Houghtaling (B.B.) Board Member 

Yes Richard Zayat (Fr. Guido) Board Member 

Yes Al Miller(Shadow) Board Member 

Yes Gary Vandenbos (Names) Board Member 

Yes Knute Weick Board Member 

Yes Howard “Weebles” Bushnell Assist. Secretary/Communications 

No Kandice Jacobs (PG) Assistant Secretary/Membership 

 

2017 Events: 

July 1 – Kane County Cougars Veteran’s appreciation night 
September 10 – BTR  “Ride to Support our Veterans” 
 
Pledge of allegiance was lead by President Murray. 
Mission Statement was read by Moe 
 
June missing servicemembers names were read and a moment of silence was observed. 
 
No guests in attendance. 
 
 

 

Popeye: 

Moving Wall Escort June 29 in Oswego.  Memorial Patches for Joe Feze are here, as well as the 2017 

Rockers for BTR. 

 

 

Fester: 

Gave the financial reports. 
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Names: 

I’m going to pass out 50/50 Raffle tickets tonight.  I also have the Kane County Cougars tickets for 

Veterans Appreciation Night, Free for members, $2 for everyone else.  Need people for the table 

ceremony.  I will contact the Sycamore Car Show about getting a space to sell tickets.  I will buy a 

folding round table for the table ceremony. 

 

BB: 

Thanks everybody for help with Gun Bash.  We did 11 side raffles, and had multiple winners.  There 

were random winners so mixing of the tickets is not an issue.  Maybe think about going to 800 

Tickets for next year. 

 

Shadow: 

Gave the total we have spent so far this year on the VAP.  BTR Route will be the same as last year. 

 

Weebles: 

Looking for pictures from Rainelle & DC.  Send to the RT website. 

 

Dominic: 

Rob Leskovars company, Bob’s Discount Furniture donated the furniture for Concord’s day room. 

Still working on the Pritzker Museum tour etc. 

 

FROM THE FLOOR: 

LT:  Thank you everybody for your support.  The flowers were fantastic. 

 

Moe:  Bill Gainey from Indiana, his wife has Alzheimers.  I will keep you informed. 

 

Wolfy:  DC Trip was wet. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 2015 hours. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dan Thomas 

Recording Secretary 

Rolling Thunder Illinois Chapter 1 


